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WE MADE IT!!!!!
Harbari Marafiki
(Hello Friends)



This month's newsletter is going to be a short one. The Nairobi girls
(Rachel, Tori, and Ashley) have made it safely to Nairobi. We are
currently staying with Allan, M'Lynn, and the kiddos as we search for
a house for the 3 of us ladies. The goals for the rest of July are to
find a house, get Kenyan phone numbers, and to learn our way
around our new town. 

We, (Tori and Rachel) will now be combining newsletters so that you
can be updated fully on the work happening with Mercy Nairobi
(Tori) and Mercy House (Rachel). Please pray with us for good health
(mental and physical) as we make this transition. Rachel's back
started to hurt in New York but then was fine for the rest of the trip.
Praise God for no pain after leaving the states! 

Enjoy some pictures of our goodbyes at the airport and our 25 hour
adventure to Kenya.  We look forward to giving a more thorough
update in our August newsletter.



Airport See You Laters

Airport 
Life!



-Rachel is still looking for
tenants for her home



-House hunting in Kenya



-Healthy and smooth
transition into Kenyan

culture



-Strong team bonding
as we get more of the
team on the ground in

Nairobi

PRAYER 
REQUESTS
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New York

London

Nairobi!!!

Allan picked us up at the airport and took us to KFC!


